
Hagley/Ferrymead Community Board Agenda 27 July 2005 

8. COMMUNITY FUNDING SCHEME - BOARD REPRESENTATIVES 
 

General Manager responsible: General Manager Regulation and Democracy Services  

Officer responsible: Community Board Principal Adviser 

Author: Emma Davison, Community Secretary, DDI 941-6615 

 
 PURPOSE OF REPORT 
 
 1. The purpose of this report is to seek appointment of Board representatives to the Community 

Funding Committee. 
 
 EXECUTIVE SUMMARY 
 
 2. The Community Funding Committee considers applications by community organisations to grant 

funding and dispense monies received through the Christchurch City Council Community 
Development Funding Scheme. 

 
  The previous committee was comprised of four community and four Board representatives.  
 
  At its meeting of 21 November 2001 Rod Cameron, Yani Johanson, Brendan Smith and David 

Cox were previously appointed as representatives on the Committee. 
 
  The Board is asked to consider its appointment of representatives to the Committee. 
 
 FINANCIAL AND LEGAL CONSIDERATIONS 
 
 3. Board members attendance at committee meetings will be covered by their elected members’ 

salary. Thus, there are no substantial financial implications, apart from the payment of mileage 
incurred in attending such meetings. 

 
 STAFF RECOMMENDATION 
 
 It is recommended that the Board consider and appoint representatives to the Community Funding 

Committee. 
 
 CHAIRPERSON’S RECOMMENDATION 
 
 For discussion. 
 
 


